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July 2018 
 
Welcome Farmington Woods Kindergarten Families! 
 
It is my pleasure to welcome you all to the Farmington Woods IB/PYP Magnet Elementary School family as a 
kindergarten student/family! As a member of our school community you have joined a worldwide 
community of International Baccalaureate schools. We love our magnet program and are so excited to have 
families choose to join us in our work. Students at Farmington Woods IB/PYP are supported in becoming 
inquirers and thinkers but also in becoming internationally minded and developing a global awareness. We 
have skilled teachers, wonderful students and a supportive school community. Our school was named a 
national Magnet School of Excellence in 2018 and was also recognized in 2018 as the Top Elementary 
Magnet School in the Nation. We look forward to sharing our school family with your family.   
  
To assist you in preparing for your child’s transition to kindergarten this year, our Kindergarten Team has 
put together several documents to assist your family. Please review the enclosed information as there are 
some items that should be addressed prior to the start of school, such as health assessments and 
immunization records. Additional information to Frequently Asked Questions for kindergarten students can 
also be found on our website: https://www.wcpss.net/domain/5220  
 
Additional information is also being added for the school year at http://fwes.wcpss.net in the About Our 
School section- we hope to have all updated documents and information loaded by August 1st. Additional 
starting school information for the entire school community will be sent at the beginning of August to ALL 
Farmington Woods families, so be on the lookout for this second mailing, too.  
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us so that we can assist you in the transition to 
our school: 
 
Winston Pierce, principal (awpierce@wcpss.net)  
Rosanne Nagy, enrollment, student data and student records (rnagy@wcpss.net)  
Mark Beamish, assistant principal (mbeamish@wcpss.net) 
*Anna Goodrum, magnet coordinator (agoodrum@wcpss.net) *Mrs. Goodrum returns to work 8-15-18.  
  
Welcome again to you all, I look forward to seeing you soon! 
 

 

 

Winston Pierce 

Principal  

  

1413  H A M P T O N  V A L L E Y  R O A D  

C A R Y ,  N O R T H  C A R O L I N A  27 511  

h t tp : / / fw es .wcpss .n et /  

P H O N E :  919 .460 -34 69  

F A X :  919 .4 60 -34 23  
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